
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 
 

                                                                                                                     
                                                                                                                                                                    8th November 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer(s),  
 
Anti-Bullying Week happens in schools across England each November. This year's Anti-Bullying Week has 
the theme Change Starts With Us and is happening from Monday 11th November - Friday 15th November 
2019. 
 
Children will undertake a range of activities linked to this theme over the week. To celebrate what makes 
us all unique, and to highlight Anti-Bullying Week, we are having an Odd Socks Day on Tuesday 12th 
November.  
 
The children can come in odd socks for the day (colours allowed) in the academy to celebrate their 
uniqueness. Children will be expected to have the rest of their uniform on, as a normal day. We hope the 
children find the activities beneficial and enjoy having odd socks for the day.  
 
 Yours sincerely  
 
Mrs Wilson 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 

 


